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Reference:  AUG Queries from British Gas Date: 19th November 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
A further set of queries have been submitted by British Gas and we have published on the Joint Office of Transporters 
website for your information.  These will be considered under the AUGE Query Process and our responses will be 
issued following our investigations and presented to a future UNCC meeting as required (but this will not be the 
meeting on Thursday 21st November).    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Clive Whitehand 
Senior Consultant 
GL Noble Denton 

 

 


